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Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:32 PM
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Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Vicki McGuire

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
File# EB-2017-0049
Really? I do not support this rise in rates again for Hydro One customers!
After what the people of this province have been through this past winter with hydro rates, and people,
literally going without heat or food because of these rates! Really? You are kidding me right? Hydro
One needs to look at their rates of pay for employees, not including all of the perks, like paid meals,
and paid gas for employees to travel to work sites, or while on probation to go back and forth to their
place of residence from where they are placed for training, if they really want to save some dollars
instead of passing this on to consumers again. This is absolutely incredible, and absolutely WRONG on
every level. Where and when will this end? Particularly for those of us on fixed incomes and living in
the Northern sections of the province!
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